
 
 
March 16, 2022 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario  M4P 1E4 

 
 

Attention: Ms. Christine Long, Board Registrar 
Regarding: EB-2021-0040 – Comments on Draft Decision 

 
 

Dear Ms. Long, 
 
 

Regarding the decision and the accompanying draft Rate Order. 
 
 

Lakeland Power Distribution Ltd. agrees with the decision within the draft order.   
 

 
Should the board have questions regarding this matter please contact Margaret Maw at 
mmaw@lakelandholding.com. 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 

 
 

 
 

Margaret Maw, CPA CGA 
Chief Financial Officer 
Lakeland Holding Ltd. 


